Arrangements in Response to the COVID-19 Pandemic 

This site presents the plans of PIRE-GEMADARC PG2022 Summer School, Collaboration Meeting and Undergraduate Research Postings in Taiwan, assuming normal life and work and travels and gatherings after COVID-19 would resume by May 2022. 

The PIRE-GEMADARC Steering Committee will closely monitor the development. Decisions will be made by February/March 2022 on whether the “PG2020@Taiwan“ will be held as planned -- or if a replacement program would be necessary or desirable. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]This page serves to document the latest information.

October 10, 2021.
Special features of current PG2022 arrangements related to COVID-19 include:
· All events will be held on campus at the Institute of Physics, Academia Sinica, Taiwan. No academic and touristic events outside campus will be fixed, until the return to normal conditions is definite. 
· While information on accommodation on-campus and in the vicinity is posted, actual reservation will be made only after the return to normal conditions is definite. 
· While estimates of registration fee will be posted soon, the actual payment is required only after return to normal conditions is definite. The actual fee may evolve with time, depending on exactly what kinds of events can be organized. 
· The Local Organizing Team pledges to be flexible in the operation and realization of the PG2022 program. In particular, in order to enhance the richness of experience of the participants, academic and touristic trips may be organized at short notices whenever regulations allow.  

 
